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Attachment A – The grounds on which the Authority considers it should recommend that 
the Minister not accredit the proposed WRP 

In exercising powers and performing functions under the Act in relation to a water resource 
plan the Authority must have regard to the Basin Plan and the extent to which a proposed 
water resource plan is consistent with the relevant Basin Plan (s 56(1) of the Act).  

The proposed WRP must be consistent with the relevant Basin Plan including the 
requirements for water resource plans and any long-term annual diversion limit for the 
water resources of the water resource plan area (or for a particular part of those water 
resources (s 55(2) of the Act)). The relevant Basin Plan is version F2018C00451, registered on 
11 July 2018 and ending on 31 December 2019. 

In determining whether the proposed WRP is consistent with the relevant Basin Plan, and 
having regard to the legislative framework in which the proposed WRP operates, the 
Authority has identified the following issues as the grounds on which the Authority considers 
it should recommend that the Minister not accredit the proposed WRP:




































































